Hello, we wanted to share the passing of our father.

Dr. Young Mo Lee (SNUCM class of 1959), a beloved husband, father, and
grandfather, passed away peacefully on December 1, 2024, surrounded by family.
Born on October 27, 1934, he was a devoted Christian who served as a deacon and
ordained elder at the Korean Presbyterian Church of Metro Detroit. He was a
prominent pediatric surgeon and worked at several area hospitals for over 50 years.
He is survived by his wife, Sang Yeon Kim, and four children and their spouses, as
well as ten grandchildren. A private memorial service was held on December 28,
2024, and donations may be made in his memory to Sae Jong Camp

( https://www.saejongcamp.org/contact-us/donate/).
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(https://www.saejongcamp.org/contact-us/donate/).
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